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February 21, 1992

Mr. Ashwin Patel g iy’

Florida Department of " 3 DE R -JACKSONVILLE
Environmental Regulation

Northeast District

Hazardous Waste Section

7825 Bay Meadows Way, Suite 8200 “

Jacksonville, FL. 32256-7577

 RE: Safety-Kleen Corp.; Orange Park, Florida; Permit Renewal Apphcatlon
FLD 980847214

Dear Mr. Patel:

Enclosed is the $10,000 application fee and four copies of the Operating Permit Renewal
Application for the above-referenced facility. The additional information requxred for Subpart
BB compliance will be provided for within two weeks.

It is our understanding that 403.722 Florida Statutes, now requires public notice on the day that
the application is submitted and also notifications must be made to the city and county within
one mile of the facility. To this end, a legal advertisement is being published in the Clay
County Today and the Florida Times Union. A letter has been sent to the town of Orange Park
and the Clay County Manager. Copies of the letters are attached. Proof of publication will be
provided as soon as it is received. Likewise, a second publishing will occur within 14 days of
filing.

- If you have any questions regarding this application, please call me at (813) 682-8094.

Sincerely,

Victor L. San Agustin, P.E.
Regional Environmental Engineer
Tampa Region
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